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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

During the Fall of 2023, Denes Csaba was elected vice 

chair of the Disability Association of Mures County, 

Romania. The Association has 1236 members who have 

various disabilities to varying degrees. For 220 of these 

(e.g., those treated for cancer, rheumatics, psoriasis suf-

ferers, and others who can walk and move independently) 

the Association’s committee decided to organize a Christ-

mas party on the day after Christmas (aka Boxing Day, St 

Stephen’s day). The plan was to let them have a hot meal, 

listen to music, dance, and each receive a Christmas 

present. SB-Foundation was asked if it could fund the hot 

meals (at SEK 80/ person), which the Board agreed to. 

We wish to spread joy and encouragement to as many 

people as possible. Here are the photos of the event. 

 

Greetings from SB Foundation via us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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